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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
SWEARING IN OF JESUS “JAY” CHAPA AS CITY MANAGER 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 28, 2025, 9:45 AM 
CITY COUNCIL CHAMBER, “OLD” CITY HALL 

200 TEXAS STREET, FORT WORTH, TEXAS 
 

 
Introduction – Jannette S. Goodall, City Secretary 
 
Ceremonial Swearing In  

 
Remarks and Introductions by City Manager Jesus “Jay” Chapa and 
Remarks from City Council 

 
 
Notice is hereby given of the possibility of a quorum of the Fort Worth City Council members at the 
event listed above.  The purpose of the event is to be an informal, ceremonial event ONLY.  This 
event is NOT intended to be a meeting of the Fort Worth City Council, a quorum of the Council need not 
be present for the event to commence, and no deliberation or action shall be undertaken regarding City of 
Fort Worth business. 

 
 

Fort Worth City Hall and the City Council Chamber are wheelchair accessible. Persons 
with disabilities who plan to attend this meeting and who may need accommodations, 
auxiliary aids, or services such as interpreters, readers, or large print are requested to 
contact the City’s ADA Coordinator  at (817) 392-8552 or e-mail 
ADA@FortWorthTexas.gov at least 48 hours prior to the meeting so that appropriate 
arrangements can be made. If the City does not receive notification at least 48 hours prior 
to the meeting, the City will make a reasonable attempt to provide the necessary 
accommodations. 
 
 
 

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that this Notice of Meeting was posted on the City of Fort Worth official bulletin board, places convenient and readily accessible to the general 
public at all times and said Notice was posted on the following date and time Thursday, January 23, 2025 at 2:30 p.m. and remained so posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the 
scheduled time of said meeting. 

 
 

City Secretary for the City of Fort Worth, Texas 
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